
 

A-Laser Announces Relocation of Facility to 
Better Serve its Customers 

San Jose, CA – [July 27, 2023] – A-Laser, a leading provider of precision laser cutting and engraving 
services, is pleased to announce the relocation of its facility from 675 Trade Zone Blvd, Milpitas, CA 
95035 to 2047 Zanker Road, San Jose, CA 95131. This move represents an exciting milestone for the 
company as it expands its operations to better serve its valued customers. 

The decision to relocate the facility was driven by A-Laser’s commitment to enhancing customer 
experience, streamlining operations, and capitalizing on new growth opportunities. 

With over three decades of industry expertise, A-Laser has earned a reputation for delivering high-
quality laser cutting and engraving solutions to various industries, including aerospace, 
electronics, medical devices, and more. The relocation will enable A-Laser to continue providing 
cutting-edge services while also expanding its capacity to handle larger projects and accommodate 
growing customer demands. 

This move enables us to optimize our operations and create a more efficient and productive 
environment. We are excited about the opportunities this brings and the enhanced service we can 
offer to our valued customers. 

The new facility boasts state-of-the-art technology, advanced laser systems, and an expanded 
workforce to ensure seamless service delivery and maintain A-Laser’s commitment to precision, 
quality, and on-time project completion. By leveraging the latest advancements in laser cutting and 
engraving technologies, A-Laser remains at the forefront of innovation, enabling customers to 
achieve their unique design and manufacturing goals. 

A-Laser will complete the relocation process by Monday, July 31, 2023. During the transition, the 
company remains committed to maintaining uninterrupted services for its customers. The new 
address at 2047 Zanker Road in San Jose will be fully operational and ready to serve clients starting 
August 1, 2023. 

For more information about A-Laser’s relocation or to inquire about their laser cutting and 
engraving services, please contact orders@a-laser.com. 
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